Statement re. question CA.5.2

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for your email. With regards to question CA.5.2, the trust has prepared the following response;

We congratulate the applicant on their purchase of the site. The trust welcomes the fact that the freehold of the Spitfire Museum is not included in that sale. We still adhere to the principles outlined in the SoCG [REP3-173] between the RAF Manston Spitfire & Hurricane Memorial Museum and the applicant.

Sincerely,

Chair of the Trust on behalf of the trustees